
Welcome back to Term 3.  We 
hope that everyone stayed 
warm and managed to enjoy 
some of the gorgeous winter 
sunshine during the break. 

For the next three weeks Mr 
Langford is on leave and taking 
time to have a well-deserved 
break. In that time, I will be 
stepping into his role. I will be 
supported by our Leading 
Teacher Mel McGregor and 
Learning Specialist Marcus 
Mulcahy, plus our team of amazing, dedicated teachers and education 
support staff. 

This term is a celebration of all the wonderful work that has been going on 
at Carrum Primary. To kick things 
off we have our Expo Week 
which celebrates all our Specialist 
classes. This is an opportunity for 
our students to participate in 
activities to support their learning 
in these areas. These activities will 
be led by our Year 5/6 students 
and again showcases “Kids 
teaching Kids” and peer learning. 
The book parade will come early 
this year and we will also have a 
smoking ceremony to unveil the 
new name for our houses. 
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The regeneration of names for our 
houses has been led by Marcus 
Mulcahy, our Junior School Council 
and the student engagement team. 
This team has been liaising with our 
traditional owners through the 
Bunurong Land Council and our 
KESO Alan Johnston to develop new 
house names that reflect our rich 
Indigenous past and our rich cultural 
connections in the local areas. 

Parents are invited to attend both the 
Book Parade and the Smoking 
Ceremony. Details have been sent out 
through Compass and will be outlined 
later in this newsletter. 

Also coming up later this term our Preps-2 will participate in their annual 
swimming program, we have 3/4 
camp and of course, we look 
forward to our Concert called 
“The Carrum Spirit”. Keep an eye 
out on Compass as there will be 
further communication to come. 

We look forward to a great term 
where we celebrate all the terrific 
learning we do at Carrum PS. 

Take care, 
Cassie Kennedy 
Assistant Principal 
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EXPO Week 
29 July -  
2 August 



EXPO WEEK 
 
This Term we are 
launching a fantastic 
student event at 
school called EXPO 
Week! EXPO Week 
will run from 
Monday 29 July to 
Friday 2 August, 
showcasing some of 
the fantastic learning our students are discovering at Carrum PS. It also 
gives us an opportunity to build community.  
 
Each day students will participate in multi-age activities between recess and 
lunch at allocated times. 
 
Led by our Grade 5/6 students, EXPO Week will feature the following: 
 
Monday 29 July is Mandarin Day.  
Mandarin Day is a celebration of language and culture. Our Grade 5/6 
students will showcase 
a variety of games, 
food and clothing for 
our students to 
experience. On 
Mandarin Day the 
whole school is invited 
to wear the traditional 
clothes of China or a 
dash of yellow and/or 
red to school on the 
day. Please note, just 
wearing our school uniform with its natural dash of yellow, is fine. 
 
Tuesday 30 July is Book Day. 
Our annual Book Parade is always a huge favourite every year, 2024 will be 
even bigger and brighter! This year the Book Parade for Prep to Grade 2 
will kick off at 11.30am in the Multi-Purpose Room, followed by the 
Grade 3-6 Parade at 12.30pm. All Parents are invited to come along and 
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join in the colourful 
fun! Our Junior School 
Council will announce the 
best costumes at Assembly 
on Friday 2 August. 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 31 July is 
STEAM Day. 
Our Grade 5/6 students will 
showcase lots of fun 'hands 
on’ Science, Technology and 
Engineering for all the 
students to experience. 
Students will wear their 
regular school uniform on 
STEAM Day. 
 
Thursday 1 August is our New House Naming Day. 
We have been working closely with Bunurong Land Council to develop new 
House names for our school 
and we can’t wait to launch 
them!! There will be a 
special Smoking 
Ceremony at 11.30am on 
the 1st of August followed 
by workshops led by our 
House Captains for all 
students to discover their 
new House name and its 
meaning. Students are 
encouraged to wear their 
House colours on this huge day!! All Parents are invited to come along and 
join us for the Smoking Ceremony. 
 
Friday 2 August is Olympics and Disco Day. 
The last day of EXPO Week kicks off with a whole school Olympics 
Celebration with Multi-Sports Fun. After recess, DJ Tom & DJ Martie will be 
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pumping out the tunes at 
our Disco in the Multi-
Purpose Room. All 
students are invited to 
wear Casual Clothes on 
this fun day.  
 
We can’t wait for EXPO 
Week! 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our School Office 
on 97721117 or speak with your child’s teacher. 
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Our next Carrum Beach Patrol action to remove litter 
from our beautiful Carrum beach & foreshore is 

happening on Saturday 20 July from 9-10am. We're 
meeting near the Carrum SLSC. 
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